October 22, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Members of my family have lived on Halls Mill Road for over 20 years. I have been down to this location many times and I know it is an undisturbed area that has at risk and endangered species within it. Most of the public are unaware this area even exists, which is good and critical to the wildlife. It is imperative that this public trail not be put into place. I know that when more people are introduced to an area such as this, inevitably the wildlife suffers. The area is also surrounded by many other parks and trails so please leave this safe haven for this endangered wildlife as it is.

Yours truly,

Steve Santin

Iona Station, Ontario